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Meade
Company Background:
Founded in 1982 in Braystown, Co Meath, Meade Potato Company has
grown into one of the country’s leading growers, packers and distributors
of fresh produce to the retail sector, employing over 500 staff directly or
indirectly. Despite their size and level of activity, Meade’s consistently
earns top level “A” ratings when audited by Bord Bia, The British Retail
Consortium and The Irish Organic Farmers and Growers Association;
these are the main certifying bodies for Irish produce growers and
pre-packers, and Meade Potato Company is certified with all of them.

50-70% The average
saving made
by choosing
elearning over
classroom
based learning.

Solution
Seams LMS provided the solution. For resource management purposes,
Meade moved their training system online, minimising the required
investment of time and money while focusing the training on the
individual employee. This ensured that the high training standards so
crucial to their organisation were maintained. Employee engagement
was greater facilitated by allowing staff to complete their training at any
time they chose, from whatever device was most convenient to them.
This also allowed for a streamlining and simplifying of training
administration. The simple training portal meant access to the Seams
LMS system was available 24/7 and administration was streamlined
since the system automates reporting on all staff training, allowing the
completed training data to be called up at the click of a button at any time.

€30 of
productivity
gained for
every €1
spent on
training.

Challenge
Standards are high in the agri-food sector, with audits to be passed at
short notice not only by the main official certifying bodies but also,
importantly, by retailers. For this reason Meade Potato Company
required a convenient, accessible way to provide training to their
employee base, minimising the administrative burden of training without
sacrificing standards. They needed to streamline the scheduling,
reporting and recording of all employee training. They also needed the
ability to show, at the click of a button, all compliance records to
auditors from any of these organisations, and to examine their training
reports to ensure compliance with their own exacting health and safety
standards.

50% Average
boost in
Productivity
gained by
elearning.

60% - The
average time
saving involved
in elearning
compared to
classroom
based learning.
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